
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week. 
 
This coming week is Teacher Appreciation Week. We have an amazing team of teachers 
and support staff here at JMS and we are excited to celebrate them this coming week. I 
have attached some additional information to our weekly email to let you know what is 
going on and how you may be able to help. This information will also be on our website 
and social media pages.  
 
Interim reports go home this coming Thursday. Reports will be delivered electronically 
using the ParentPortal feature in PowerSchool. You will need the last four digits of your 
student’s school ID number to access the report. 
 
Yearbooks are still available. They are now $25. The link to order is on the Jamestown 
Middle School website. I have also attached some additional information to this week’s 
email update about online payments.  
 
Softball and baseball will play on Monday at Kiser Middle School. Track will have a 
meet on Wednesday at home against Southwest Middle School.  
 
That’s all for this week. We look forward to seeing you all back next week! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 


